Dear Sir,

I write to request your support of Amendment HC0965, which caps state cuts in school funding to districts at 20%.

 

This issue is important to me because in Rocky River, Ohio, where I live, our proposed state cuts stand at 76.1%. This is the third-highest proposed cut in the state, at a time when other districts are seeing increases.

 

Amendment HC0965 addresses this extreme inequity, and I therefore respectfully request your support.

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

 

Sincerely,
